GRADE 9

1stCluster Revision ENGLISH LANGUAGE





By: Mr. Sharief Abdelmon'em

Read the passage below carefully, then answer the questions that follow . . .

HAMZA AND HIS MOTHER AT THE LIBRARY

Last weekend, Hamza and his mom went to the library. Hamza wanted to find a book to read. His mom wanted to use the computer there. When they got to the library, Hamza found a book about detectives. He also found another with chapters about a friendly ghost. Finally, he found a book about a man who lived in the woods without food or water. He put the books on the front desk and waited for his mom.

Hamza's mom sat at one of the computers at the library. She checked her email and looked at pictures of flowers on the internet. Then, she read a news article on a website. Half an hour later, she left the computer and walked over to her son, holding up something out for him. He looked at her <u>quizzically</u>. It took him a moment to recognize what she was holding. "I got that movie for us to watch tonight," said his mom. "Are you ready to leave?" "Sure," Hamza said, holding the movie out in front of him. He read the cover while walking back to the library entrance. He put his books and the movie on the front desk to check out. A librarian stood behind the counter holding an electronic scanner. "How long can we keep them?" Hamza asked her. "Three weeks," replied the librarian. "Cool," said Hamza happily.

Suddenly, Hamza got surprised. His mother was checking out something else that was too big to put on the desk. It was a picture of the ocean. "What is that for, mom?" Hamza asked. "To put on our wall at home," answered his mom. "You can do that?" Hamza asked. Hamza's mom smiled at the librarian. "Yes," she said, "but we have to return it in three months' time."

- Choose the correct answer from A, B, C or D

1.	What	is the	text	mainly	about?

- A. a visit to the library
- B. types of books in the library
- C. the readers' amount in the library
- D. procedures to borrow books in the library
- 2. How did Hamza's mother use the computer?
 - A. she chatted with friends
 - B. she read about software programs
 - C. she made an online application for a job
 - D. she checked her mail and read a news article
- 3. How long did Hamza's mother sit at the computer?
- A. 45 minutes B. 30 minutes C. for two hours D. more than one hour

 4. Why did Hamza go to the library?

 5. What was Hamza and his mom's plan for the evening?

 6. Complete the following sentence.

o. Complete the following sentence.

Hamza's mom sat at one of the computers at ______

7. Correct the following sentence.

Last weekend, Hamza and his mom went to ______

English Department 1 Page

Read the following text and answer the questions

Recycling means to separate, collect, reproduce or convert used or waste roducts into new materials. It goes through many steps. It also helps in extending the life of something that has been used once. The process of recycling is not only important for humans but also for our planet itself.

How does recycling happen?

Recycling takes place in three stages. First, materials are collected and sorted into different types such as paper, metal, glass or plastic. Next, sorted materials are reproduced to make new things from the same type Finally, the new produced materials are sent to the markets to be used again by consumers. When they finish using those materials, the process will start again.

Why Is Recycling Important?

-There are many benefits for using recycling: First, it helps in saving our environment, for example, recycling paper reduces the process of cutting down trees. Second, it saves energy because it takes less energy to reproduce recycled materials than to produce new ones. As a result, the amount of pollution will be reduced. Finally, recycling helps in saving money that means recycled products are less expensive than those made from fresh materials. As the population of the world increases recycling is becoming increasingly more important. More factories are being built and more products are also being produced, therefore there should be clear governmental as well as individual plans to concentrate on reproducing things and reducing the amount of pollution everywhere.

1- According to the text, which is the first stage in recycling?

- A. saving materials
- B. producing new materials
- C. selling produced materials
- D. collecting and separating materials

2- What does the underlined word" they", in paragraph 2, refer to?

- A. consumers
- B. markets
- C. materials
- D. stages

3- How many stages does recycling have?

- A. one
- B. three
- C. four
- D. seven

4- According to the text, why should governments and individuals have clear plans?

5- Why is recycling important?

*Complete the following.

- **6-** Recycling paper reduces the process of
- 7- The process of recycling isn't only important for humans but

English Department 2 Page

It was so big that it caught things that people lost. If something floated away or blew away, it was usually caught in the tree. Linda had lost her kite. She wanted to climb up and see if it was in the tree. She thought she saw it in one of the high branches. She had to climb it to make sure. The branches were not close to the ground. They were high up. She needed a ladder to start climbing up the tree. She began to climb. In the lowest branches, she found bird nests. Squirrels chattered at her and ran the other way. She went higher. She found an old baseball. Then there was a kite that was not hers. She found someone's kitten, but it ran away from her. She went higher still.

A newspaper was caught in one of the branches. Then there was some string. A balloon was trapped in the leaves. There were more birds, too. She went even higher. More birds' nests and angry squirrels greeted her. She found a paper airplane. Then there was an old shoe, which hung by dirty laces. Next she found a lady's hat caught in some twigs. She went even higher to the top.

At last, she found her kite. She freed it and tied it to her waist. She found other things, too. There was a toy rocket, another newspaper, a tennis racket, and a TV antenna. There was an eagle's nest and other things, too. Before she went down, she shook down all the stuff that belonged to people. She left the animals alone. They belonged in the tree. By the time she reached the ground again, the area around the tree was covered with things she had shaken loose. Many people were surprised, but they were happy to get their things back. She was just happy to have her kite.

1	What	does "	close"	MOST	PRORA	RIV	mean?
┺.	vviiat	uves	LIUSE	101031	FINDE	\DLI	IIICall:

- A. catch
- B. near
- C. hold
- D. drag

2. Where did Linda think the kite was?

- A. in the ditch
- B. in the weeds
- C. across the road
- D. in a tree

3. Which of these did Linda NOT find in the tree?

- A. birds
- B. kites
- C. crayons
- D. newspapers

4. What did Linda need to climb the tree?	

5. What did Linda do with all the other stuff she found in the tree?

*Complete the following

6. there was an old shoe, which hung by

Correct the following sentence

7. A balloon was trapped in a tower.

English Department 3 Page

<u>WRITING</u> <u>USE OF LANGUAGE</u>

•	Choose the correct answer on each of the following sentences					
1.	The kids seem sick	They had better	a doctor	so soon.		
	A. saw	B. see	C. sees	D. seeing		
2.	Osaid did not turn	up at the get-togeth	er. He must	for his English exam.		
	A. had been	B. have been	C. be studying	D. have been studying		
3.	Parents don't have	e to buy milk. There is	s milk i	n the refrigerator.		
	A. much	B. a few	C. many	D. lots		
4.	Suddenly, all lights	s went	because there was a	power outage.		
		B. away		D. on		
5.	Rahaf and Rein we	ere very	_ with the lunch thei	r mother cooked.		
	A. satisfied	B. satisfying	C. astonishing	D. astonishment		
6.	Which one of the f	following sentences i	s <u>COMPLETELY CORF</u>	RECT?		
	A. ALLAH, the almi	ghty, the God all Mu	slims worships to eso	cape from hell.		
	B. ALLAH, the almi	ghty, is the God all N	luslims worship to es	scape from hell.		
	C. ALLAH, the almi	ghty, are the God all	Muslims worship to	escape from hell.		
	D. ALLAH, the almi	ighty, is the God all M	Auslims worship to e	scaping from hell.		
7.	Which one of the f	following sentences i	s <u>FULLY RIGHT</u> ?			
	A. qatar is a small country on the coast of the arabian gulf					
	B. qatar is a small country on the coast of the Arabian gulf.C. Qatar is a small country on the coast of the arabian Gulf?					
	D. Qatar is a small country on the coast of the Arabian Gulf.					
8.	Which one of the following sentences is <u>COMPLETELY CORRECT</u> ?					
	A. Muslims must follow the instructions of the Prophet Muhammad, PBUH.					
	B. Muslims must to follow the instructions of the Prophet Muhammad, PBUH.					
	C. Muslims must followed the instructions of the Prophet Muhammad, PBUH.					
	D. Muslims must be followed the instructions of the Prophet Muhammad, PBUH.					
9.		sugar do you want i				
	A. much	•	C. lots	D. a lot of		
10		ys with				
	A. satisfied	J				
11	-			doctor in the Central Clinic.		
	A. seeing	B. see	C. saw			
12				for the TOEFL.		
40			C. been studied	D. have been studying		
13.	A) Do you like action B) Yes, th					
	A. I think	.CIII				
	B. I don't li	ke				
	C. I'm really into					
	D. I'm not interested in					

English Department 4 Page

14. A) How about going to the beach tomorrow?				
A. B. C.	Bad news. Nothing much. Yes, I'd love to. Long time no se			
B) A. B. C.	ou a fan of Chines No way I find it horrible Yes. I'm fine That's a good Id			
A.	al media applicat Used a works in a cloth	B. usual	C. hated	D. popular
•	B. designailed the boss ma			·
A. shy 20 . This is	ad is always sure B. moody the mechanic	C. con	can do. He is rea fident D aired my car.	·
	o B. when p		C. which erday.	D. whose
	tch B. wa <i>hown betweei</i>			D. watching
	ratch TV every nig		_	e: not)
2- Al	always watched	cartoon when h	e was young.	(Use: used to)
3- He	e can pass the te	est in case he st	udies.	(If)
4- C.	This car is faster	than any other o	ar.	(use fastest)

English Department 5 Page

WRITING PROMPS

<!--</th--><th>Write 10 - 15 complete sentences in 3 paragraphs or more about practicing sports. Talk about the good things we get from sports. the sport you practice the place and the time you practice sport the people you practice sport with the activities you do in your practice the good things you get from your practice Divide your writing into 3 paragraphs and write up to 15 full sentences Check your grammar, spelling and punctuation.</th>	Write 10 - 15 complete sentences in 3 paragraphs or more about practicing sports. Talk about the good things we get from sports. the sport you practice the place and the time you practice sport the people you practice sport with the activities you do in your practice the good things you get from your practice Divide your writing into 3 paragraphs and write up to 15 full sentences Check your grammar, spelling and punctuation.
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	
-	

English Department 6 Page

 Write an informal letter to invite your classmates to a party in your house 					
next weekend because you got high marks in your exams.					
✓ time of the party					
✓ plans you have for the party					
✓ things you and your classmates will do					
✓ everyone will enjoy a nice party					
- Divide your writing into 3 paragraphs and write up to 15 full sentences Check your grammar, spelling and punctuation.					
					
					

English Department 7 Page

Last summer You went on a holiday outside Qatar, but you had a bad situation there. Write a short story about your holiday and that situation. Helping phrases: • Time and place of the holiday • The bad situation • What you did • Your feelings

English Department 8 Page